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The October 2019 DBS Board meeting was called to order at 10:30am.  In attendance were Board members Lynda Bradley, Liz Castioni, Bill Layman, Denny Reid and Sandi Hollon.  Also present was Club Manager Kim Brinkman and member Greg Sucec and Jo Kuhn.  Absent were Sandy Kristofferson and Connie Napier.
Minutes
Lynda moved and Denny seconded the motion to approve the minutes of the September 12 meeting. Motion carried. 
Financials
Treasurer’s report was presented. Our end of month balance was $14,653.39.  This ending balance is  
$44 lower than last year due to advertising expense incurred in September. It is projected that the
October balance will be lower year over year due to closing for tournaments on consecutive weekends
this month.  These closures were discussed at previous Board Meetings and continuance of closing to
support other Unit members will be revisited in November. 
Manager’s Report
Kim advised that we have 2 tables signed-up for lessons.
She will compile an action plan for Directors and Players to improve the slow play.
Old Business
Purchase of the Lock Box remains pending.
Lynda advised that the internet Flash ads were the most successful.  Kim moved and Denny seconded the motion that, beginning in January 2020, DBS purchase 3 months of on-line advertising at a cost of $175 every two weeks. Motion carried.
Bill purchased and installed the new printer.  The Board is investigating the feasibility of using the printer for future tournament flyers to save money.
Time Change Issue: membership response was in favor of changing start time for Thursday’s game to 10:30. After lengthy discussion Liz moved and Bill seconded the motion to table the time change decision until January2020 and use the time to solicit additional membership feedback and give members time to make adjustments.  Vote was 4 yea and 2 nay.  Motion carried.
New Business
The need to improve our advertising for lessons and the club in general was discussed. Lynda suggested a one-page 4x11 information sheet on heavy bond paper to be distributed at various locations like Chamber of Commerce and Denton County Real Estate Association. The sheet would include our game times and lesson programs and facts about our studio like help with partnerships, ambience, ease of parking and food. Due to time constraints, the Board decided to carry this idea over until next month.
 The need for our Directors to ensure that all trash is removed from the studio after each game was stated.  Kim will work with Directors to ensure that this happens.

Studio closed Oct.12 and 13 for Ft Worth sectional  

Next meeting Nov.14 at 11am

Meeting adjourned 12:10
Liz Castioni, Recording Secretary







 
